South Bersted CE Primary School

Church Lane Bognor Regis West Sussex PO22 9PZ

Tel: 01243 821678 office@southbersted.co.uk www.southbersted.co.uk



Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin

24th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 3 Swimming – Summer Term

As you are most likely aware, unfortunately the swimming pool at The Arena is out of service indefinitely.

We have looked into alternative options for Year 3 swimming this term and at present it has not been possible to secure a booking.

Any money paid will be refunded via ParentMail. Please allow 5-10 working days for this to be credited back to your account.

We are continuing to look into options for Year 3 swimming in the Autumn term (when the children will be in Year 4) and will notify you in due course if this is able to happen.

Yours sincerely

For South Bersted School















